
 

 

 

 

27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

RE: Year 10 Information Evening - October 10th 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we progress through the academic year, we are committed to 

ensuring that your child receives the best possible support in their studies. To this end, we are 

pleased to invite you to our Year 10 Information Evening, which will take place on Thursday 10th 

October from 3:15pm, with a talk in the theatre at 3.30pm.  Please follow signs to arrive at the 

theatre car park.   

This evening is an opportunity for you to gain insights into your child’s educational journey. During 

the session, we will cover a range of important topics, including: 

• Attendance: Understanding the critical role regular attendance plays in your child’s success. 

• Revision Techniques: Practical strategies to help your child prepare effectively for their 

upcoming assessments. 

• Assessment Overview: Information on key assessments in 2024/5 and how they contribute 

to your child’s final grades. 

• Subject-Specific Guidance: The leads for Maths, English, and Science will be present to 

discuss the specific demands of these subjects and offer tailored advice. 

We strongly encourage you to attend this evening, as it will equip you with the knowledge and tools 

to support your child in achieving their full potential. Your involvement in their education can make a 

significant difference to their performance and confidence in the lead-up to important exams. 

We look forward to welcoming you and working together to ensure your child’s success. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

James Hamley 

Vice Principal 

Airedale Academy 

 


